
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

AIR CANADA 
 

AIRPORTS & CARGO 
 

LUMP SUM 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
For your information there was an error on Bulletin 073 - December 14, 2017. 
 
As per our current Collective Bargaining Agreement (Appendix 37) the 2018 Lump 
Sum will be paid on the first full pay in April, which will be paid out on May 2, 2018. 
 
The Lump Sum will be as follows for employees hired prior to ratification: 
 

$4,000.00 Full-time     $2,000.00 Part-time. 
 
Our apologies for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Keith Aiken, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
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